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Principal’s Report 

Easter Hat Parade 
Congratulations to Stage 1 students and teachers who 
entertained the crowd last Thursday, wearing their 
decorative Easter Hats. The songs and dances were 
absolute crowd pleasers and enjoyed by all present.  
Pictured this week are students from Stage 1 showing off 
their Easter finery and joining in with the dancing. Thanks 
to everyone who supported our ‘bumper’ Easter raffle 
this year by donating prizes and selling raffle tickets. The 
money raised will go towards the purchase of a Year 6 
gift to the school. 

ANZAC Day 
ANZAC Day falls on the last Wednesday of the school 
holidays (25th April) and students are encouraged to 
represent the school in the march. Students are asked to 
assemble outside the town library in Lachlan Street at 
10:15am. The march starts at 10:30am.  Students are 
asked to wear their full summer school uniform. The 
march will be led by our school captains who will then 
represent the school in a wreath laying ceremony at Hay 
War Memorial High School. 

Principal’s Reward Lunch 
Congratulations to Jethro Orchard, Sally Dwyer, Roree 
Moorhouse, Joyce Hussain, Nash Payne, Ryan Clark, Jack 
Miller, Charlotte Radeski, Mia Grace-Wade, Cody 
Griffiths, Aden Sowman, Emily Cai, Clare Lauer, Keira 
Harris, Bradley Dickson, Jade Doidge, Ben Clark and 
Johlee Masters who have all been invited to enjoy lunch 

with Mrs Oataway today at the Hay Fish Shop. These 
students were invited as they have: followed the school 
rules; persevered in their learning; acted courteously at 
all times; and treated teachers and other students with 
respect. Well done! 

Lost Property 
To avoid losing costly items of clothing, please ensure 
that your child’s name is marked somewhere on the 
inside of the item. Lost property is located in the 
staffroom and parents are welcome to look through this 
container to locate lost items at any time. Every now and 
then the lost property will be washed and put into the 
school uniform pool to be sold, so please be prompt in 
trying to locate your child’s lost items. 

P&C AGM 
Please come along to the P&C AGM, to be held this 
Thursday in the staffroom. The meeting will commence 
at 2pm and all positions will be declared vacant. Research 
has shown that when parents take an active role in their 
child’s education, children do better, stay in school 
longer, are more engaged with their school work, go to 
school more regularly, behave better, and have better 
social skills. All new parents to the school are especially 
encouraged to attend. 

 

Carol Oataway 

Principal 

SCHOOL RULES 

I can do my best. 

I can respect all 
people. 

I can respect all 
property. 

I can be in the right 
place. 

Merit Awards 

Assembly  

6th April 

12.00 

School Hall 

All Welcome 
Easter Hat Parade 
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School Council Representatives 

Hay Public School is seeking interested members of the 
parent and community to join our School Council. The 
School Council is a different body to the P&C, in that it 
assists with decision making and policy making within the 
school. We need one member of the parent body and one 
member of the community. Please phone Carol Oataway 
on 69931270 if you are interested or return the attached 
slip of paper to school. 

___________________________________________ 

I am interested in joining the Hay Public School Council.  I 
understand that I will be required to attend meetings (at 
least one per term) as part of my role. 

 

Name: ___________________________________ 

Signed:  __________________________________ 

Weekly Attendance Rates 
Week Ending:   29th March 2018

 

Attendance Facts 

 A shopping trip is not a justified reason for 
missing school 

 A birthday is not a justified reason for missing 
school 

 Family holidays should be planned in school 
holiday periods.  A holiday outside of this time 
is not a justified reason for missing school. 

 Looking after younger siblings is not a justified 
reason for missing school. 

1 3/4R 100% 

2 2Z 96.59% 

3 KCH 95.83% 

4 1S 90.48% 

4 2/3H 90.48% 

6 6SC 90% 

7 5J 88.89% 

8 5P 86.84% 

9 4B 86.59% 

Learning Activities 

Robotics, Boys Group and Kitchen Garden 
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Sports News 
Boy’s Cricket Knockout 
Our cricket team played Griffith North Public School in 
Griffith last Monday. Griffith North proved to be too 
strong and advanced to the next round. Thanks to Mrs 
Cullenward for coaching/managing our team and to 
parents who provided transport at such short notice. 
Riverina Girls’ Soccer Trials 
Lucy Shea travelled to Albury yesterday to participate in 
the Riverina Trials. 
Tennis Knockout 
Trials will be held this week to select our school tennis 
team (two boys, two girls) for the Victor Kelly Cup (State 
Knockout Competition). Bring your racquet tomorrow 
(Thursday). 
NSWPSSA Swimming Championships 
The NSWPSSA Championships will be held at Homebush 
next Wednesday 11th and Thursday 12th April. Good 
luck to Jim Houston (11 Year breaststroke), Jasmyn 
Sowman (13 Year 50m freestyle) and Kristian Miller (50m 
freestyle, backstroke - AWD) and also to the Booligal 
relay team (Dimity and Grace McLean, Lachlan and Max 
Spence). Swim like superfish! 

 

5th April P & C AGM 

11/12th April NSWPSSA Swimming-
Homebush 

13th April End of Term 1 

30th April Staff return for Term 2 

1st May Students return for Term 2 

8th May UNSW Digital Technologies 

10-15 May Life Education Van 

3rd May Cross Country 

15-17th May NAPLAN 

24th May Mortimer Shield - Griffith 

25th May Rugby Union Trials 

1st June District Cross Country - Deni 

Easter Hat Parade 
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Canteen List  
available on 

website 

Canteen Birthday Cup 
Cake Orders $25.00 

PARENT ONLINE PAYMENT (POP)  
FOR SCHOOL FEES , EXCURSIONS 

Did you know that you can make payments to your 
child’s school online? 

HPS Payment Coupon 
 

Name:_______________________________ 

Total Payment   $_______________ 

Payment to yellow box in front office 
or by Parents Online Payments on website 

Fees  

General Contribution $30.00 

Subject Fees $25.00 

Performances/Life Ed  

Life Education $10.00 

10th-15th May  

NAIDOC Day Performance $ 5.00 

22nd June  

Excursions  

Kindergarten– Altina $40.00 

Stage One—Griffith  $40.00 

Stage Two—Borambola $170.00 

Students in Kinder, Stage 1 and Stage 2 have now 
been invoiced for their Excursion Fees. 

Pulse Youth Group for 
students in years 6 to 12 

Final night for Term 1. 

‘Mexican Night’ 

This Friday 6th April - 7pm to 9.30pm 

Wear your Mexican costume and join us 
for a meal of Tacos and Nachos. 

An invitation from the: 

Chaplaincy Support Team 
The Chaplaincy Support Team will be 
running a donut and cake stall in support of 
the work of Shane Orchard, our School 
Chaplain and his family. 

Shane supports many of our students with 
his chaplaincy work at Hay Public School. 

We would love your help in the supply of 
baked and pre-priced goods, delivered on 
the morning. 

When: Saturday 14th April – 9am until 12pm.  

Where: Old Fire Station in Lachlan Street. 

For enquiries contact Ruth 0428 437 779. 


